

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From:

Greg McIntyre, Chief Administrative Officer

Date:

May 8, 2018

Subject:

Consider approval of recommendation for administrative contract

Agenda Item:

I-1

Board Priority/

District Goal:

Priorities A, B and C; Goals 1-5

BACKGROUND

The following individual is recommended by the Superintendent of Schools for an administrative contract:

· Principal, Pebble Creek Elementary, Blaire Grande

Ms. Grande has served as a teacher in College Station ISD since 08/14/2007. She obtained a Bachelor's degree in Education & Human Development in August of 2007 from Texas A&M University and a Master of Arts in Administrations from Sam Houston State University in August of 2014

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended the CSISD Board of Trustees approve the recommendation from the Superintendent of Schools to hire Blaire Grande as a principal for Pebble Creek Elementary.

GREG MCINTYRE Chief Administrative Officer 1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 979-764-5400 -- www.csisd.org CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools